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May 2012  

Thurs 5/3 Open 

House at RTG    

3-4:30pm 

Thurs 5/17 at 

Meadowbrook 

Church at 

6:30pm.  

Education Film: 

"Race to 

Nowhere"  Panel 

discussion to 

follow. 

June 2012  

Sat 6/2 Toy Clean 

at RTG for Class 

J & L and any 

makeups 

 

Mon 6/18 Last 

day of school 

Tues 6/19 Open 

House at RTG 10-

11:30am 

Wed 6/20 End of 

Year Party at 10-

12pm at 

Redmond 

Community 

Center 

Individual class 

Personal 

Enrichment 

Nights for the end 

of the year parent 

ed meeting TBA. 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT  

 

Dear students,  

What a year this has been!  We have made a new home for RTG.  A task that could 

not have been accomplished without our generous volunteers, students, and active 

and engaged board members., and of course, our cherished and committed teachers 

that show boundless energy.  Weõve managed to keep our fees low and add classes 

while other toddler groups are cutting their classes and increasing fees.  Our Carni-

val was even more successful than last year!  Well done to all of you for your time, 

attention and hard work.  One of the more challenging years for Toby school has 

resulted in a very successful and productive one.   

Our teachers are excitedly planning the 2012 -2013 school year and looking forward 

to seeing returning and new students in the fall!  I want to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your support and dedication to our program.  We value our students, 

children and RTG community.  

If youõve enjoyed your time at Redmond Toddler Group and want to become more 

engaged in the process, I would like to encourage you to volunteer for the Executive 

board or as a Parent Leader.  It is a wonderful way to better get to know other stu-

dents as well as your school.  Of the four years that I have attended RTG, I volun-

teered for the past two.  The only thing I would change is that I would have volun-

teered sooner.  Although I am moving on to the Preschool and Kindergarten years, I 

still hope to share my time with RTG now and again.  It has been such a rewarding 

experience to see a program I care very much about grow, change, and thrive.  

We are all sorry to see Miss Ginny retire and so thankful for the many years of ser-

vice she has given to the program.  She has been a teacher at RTG for over 20 years 

and over the years has taught each age group.  She was the first teacher to teach 

the class for the 0 - 12 month age group, and brought a great deal of information, 

experience and ideas to help parents with the transition to parenthood.  In addition 

to RTG, she is also a Post Partum Doula, and has worked for over 12 years helping 

families with newborns recover from delivery, and adjust to life with a baby.  Ginny 

has lived in Sammamish for over 25 years, is married and the mother of two grown 

children.  Thank you so much, Ginny! You will be greatly missed.  

We believe in our program.  We are all volunteers, dedicating our valuable time to 

making RTG work, and work well. If you are interested in lending a hand or volun-

teering to be part of our board, please email us at redmond_toddler@hotmail.com  

and let us know how you can share a skill, a voice, a support, or be a mentor.  If you 

have questions about the program, or need additional information, please feel free 

to contact us as well.  I wish you all a sunny and relaxing summer!  

Sincerely and gratefully,  

Colleen Pryke  

RTG President, 2011 -2012 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ ¢ƻōȅ ¢ƛƳŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

нлмм-нлмн ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŬƴŘ 

ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ǇƻǎǘŜŘ ǳǇ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ 

ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ   

{ŜƴŘ Cŀƭƭ нлмн ǎǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǘƻ  

[Ŝȅƭŀ YǳƴƛƳƻǘƻ ŀǘ                       

ƭŜȅƭŀΦƪǳƴƛƳƻǘƻϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ ǿƛǘƘ 

ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǝǘƭŜŘ ά¢ƻōȅ ¢ƛƳŜǎέΦ 

LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ōŜ 

ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ п 

ȅŜŀǊǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǊŜǿŀǊŘǎ ƻŦ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΣ 

ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜƳŜƴǘΣ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇǎΣ 

ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǳƎƘǘŜǊ ƘŀǾŜ 

ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǊƻƭƭŜǊ ŎƻŀǎǘŜǊ 

ǊƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǇŀǊŜƴǘƘƻƻŘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜ 

ŦǳƴΗ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ¢ƻōȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ L ŀƴŘ 

Ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǿƛƭƭ Ƴƛǎǎ ȅƻǳΗ 

IŀǾŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΗ 

Wƻȅ wŀƴŘŀƭƭ 
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Be a Trailblazer!   

Come join our 1st Advisory Board! 

 

The Advisory Board will consists of current or former    

members of RTG, along with a Teacher-Advisor.  Their role 

is to support and advise the Board of Directors and focus on 

the long term health of Redmond Toddler Group.  They will 

oversee employees, long term financial planning goals,      

promote the cooperative, oversee scholarships with the   

treasurer and faculty, and assist with finding an appropriate 

location for the school (when needed), assisting with lease and 

contract negotiations.   

The various roles of the Advisory Board are: 

* Financial Affairs 

* Academic Affairs 

* Fund Development/Community Outreach 

* Professional Development 

* Buildings and Grounds 

The term for the Advisory Board will be no less than two and 

no more than three years.  Quarterly meetings will be held 

unless more are deemed necessary by the Advisors.   

We look forward to begin this special board!  It is an exciting     

opportunity to show your commitment to Redmond Toddler 

Groupõs purpose, mission, and values.    

Applications being accepted now, so please let your teacher 

or any board member know if you would like more infor-

mation or want to apply! 

 

Our Amazing Teachers! 

 

We are truly fortunate to have such wonderful and caring teachers!  Parent-

ing is hard work and we need all the support we can get.  Thanks to our 

teachers, we can face the challenges of parenting with a few more tools for 

our toolkit and a little more hope that there is light at the end of the tunnel.  

We thank them for making the 2011-2012 school year such a great one!   

 

As you may already know, Miss Ginny will be       

retiring.  We are sorry to see her go and wish her the 

very best for her new path in life!  Thank you for  

everything Miss Ginny! 

 

!ÎÎ 'ÕÇÁÔȟ 'ÉÎÎÙ "ÅÁÒÓÏÎ ÁÎÄ !ÎÉÔÁ *ÅǟÅÒÓÏÎȢ 

The Randi Dalgleish Award 

Randi Dalgleish was the teacher that started it 

allé.our very own Toby School.  This award 

honors a current parent that has shown to 

have ñToby in their Heart.ò  A student that has 

shown special dedication to our school. 

Nominate that person you feel deserves this 

special award here.  Just hand this in to your teacher.  

There are ballots in class too, just ask for one. 

 

APPLICATION FOR THE RANDI DALGLEISH AWARD 

NOMINEEôS NAME _____________________________ 

PHONE/EMAIL_________________________________ 

Why does this person deserve recognition for the Randi 

Dalgleish Award?  ______________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

NOMINATED BY _______________________________ 

PHONE/EMAIL _________________________________ 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEW                

EXECUTIVE BOARD FOR 2012-2013!   
 

PresidentsðAnn Bogart and Eleanor Jacka 

Registrars/VPsï Vera Bremner and Natalie Chabot 

TreasurersðMegan Anderson and Shay Taylor 

SecretaryðHeather Armenise 

FundraisersðSarah Diamond and Katie Harris 

PublicityðHimali Pethe and Shannon Naugle 

Toby Times EditorðLeyla Kunimoto 

Scholastic ChairðGina Eason 

LibrarianðJennifer Hawkins 

WebmasterðDave Bletz 

HIP HIP HOORAY!! 

 

The Redmond Toddler Group runs completely through both the      

generosity and time donated by parents in the program.  The instruc-

tors are the only paid staff.  This means that phone calls, registration, 

accounting, publicity, fundraising, etc. are all done by your fellow 

classmates.     

 

Thanks to 

you!  

A Special Thank You to our 2011 -2012 Executive Board for all the hard work this school year!                         

PresidentñColleen Pryke, Registrars/VPsñVera Bremner & Natalie Chabot, TreasurersñHailey Chamberlain & 

Megan Anderson, Secretary ñHeather Armenise, FundraisingñSarah Diamond & Megan Mehlum,               

PublicityñHimali Pethe, Toby Times EditorñJoy Randall, Scholastic Chair ñMary Leche, Librariansð Ann Bogart 

& Eleanor Jacka, Webmaster ð Chris Segura & Chris Anderson.  

Another Special Thank You to our 2011 -2012 Parent Leaders for all your help!  

Eleanor Jacka (A), Vera Bremner (B), Carrie Dudek (C), Elisa Schmitt (D), Vanessa Aguiar (G), Jane Lamond 

(J), Megan Anderson (K), Anne Goldstein (L), Tiffany Gore (M), Priya Samnerkar (N).   

!ǇǊƛƭ нлмн .ƻŀǊŘ aŜŜǝƴƎ IƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘǎ 

* [²L¢ Ǉƻǎǎƛōƭȅ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎƛƴƎ ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜ ŦŜŜǎΦ  Iƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ Ƴŀȅ 

ŀũŜŎǘ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘΦ 

* !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ .ƻŀǊŘ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ  

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ 

* ул ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŜƴǊƻƭƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

* !5¢ {ŜŎǳǊƛǘȅ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǝƻƴ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘΦ 

* /ŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ ƎŜƴŜǊŀǘŜŘ ϷммΣурлΦтнΦ  !ƊŜǊ ŜȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ ǘƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ 

ǇǊƻŬǘ ǿŀǎ ϷуΣтумΦпоΦ  ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜΗ 

* άwŀŎŜ ǘƻ bƻǿƘŜǊŜέ ŬƭƳ ǎŎǊŜŜƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎƛȊŜŘ ǘƻ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΣ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀǘ ƭŀǊƎŜΦ  /ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀǝƻƴǎ 

ƻŦ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƻǊǎ ŦƻǊ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ǇŀƴŜƭ ŀƊŜǊ ŬƭƳΦ   

* w¢D ƎŀǊŀƎŜ ǎŀƭŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ WǳƴŜΦ  [ŀƴŘƭƻǊŘ ǘƻ ōŜ Ŏƻƴπ

ǘŀŎǘŜŘΦ 

* tŀǊŜƴǘ ŀǳǘƘƻǊƛȊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳ ŀŘƧǳǎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǇŜǊƳƛǎπ

ǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ŦƻǊ w¢D ŀŘǎΣ ¢ƻōȅ ¢ƛƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ 

* /ƭŀǊƛŬŎŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ¢ƻōȅ ¢ƛƳŜǎ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜǊǎ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘΦ  мс ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŀȄƛƳǳƳΦ  tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ǿƛǘƘ нȅƻ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ƻƴƭȅ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŦƻǊ оҌ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ŀǾƻƛŘ 

ŀƴȅ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ƭƻǎǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ 

* !ǳǘƻƳŀǘŜŘ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊƛȊŜŘ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ 

ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

* LƴǘŜǊǾƛŜǿǎ ŦƻǊ ƴŜǿ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ŦƻǊ .ŀōȅ /ƭŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ 

/ƭŀǎǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎŜǘ-ǳǇΦ   

* 9ƴŘ ƻŦ ȅŜŀǊ ŎƭŜŀƴ ǳǇ ƛǎ WǳƴŜ нƴŘΦ 

* tƭŜŀǎŜ bƻǘŜΥ .ǳŘƎŜǘ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 

ƭŀǘŜǎǘ .ƻŀǊŘ aŜŜǝƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƻǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƳŀƭƭ ōǳƭƭŜǝƴ 

ōƻŀǊŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ŘƻƻǊΦ 
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  One Tank of Gas Family Trips  

   By Kathleen F. Miller   
 

Is the vision of being trapped on a plane with your baby crying the entire trip or trying to entertain 

a toddler for hours, plus calculating all those baggage fees for all the extra stuff you need to   

travel with little kids, keeping you from planning a summer vacation?  Then consider some great 

vacation options that are just one tank of gas away from Redmond, with no baggage fees required.  Here are some  

options for a summer vacation that are just a few hours away from the eastside by car and particularly great for families 

with young kids.  

 

Cannon Beach in Oregon  

Cannon Beach  on the northern Oregon coast is famous for its beautiful white sand 

beach and charming small town. The trip is about five hours from Redmond to 

Cannon Beach via Insterstate 5, then Highway 101.  

I recommend when you have a toddler or baby, to stay in a house near the 

beach so you have lots of space to spread out and a kitchen to prepare meals 

and snacks. Weõve rented homes several times from Cannon Beach Vacation 

Rentals (visitcb.com), which offers many òkid friendlyó homes including some that also allow us to bring our dog.  We like 

to stay at the Tolovana Treasure. The house has two full bathrooms, large kitchen and eating area, a wrap around porch 

with ocean views and is just one house away from the beach.  

If your kids love to swim, you might also enjoy staying at one of Cannonõs beachside resorts with indoor pools, including 

the Tolovana Inn (tolovaninn.com), The Hallmark Resort (hallmarkinns.com) and Surfsand  Resort Hotel (surfsand.com).  

Every year many visitors flock to Cannon for the summer Sandcastle Contest, held this year on Saturday, June 9th. Keep 

in mind youõll want to make reservations for that popular weekend way ahead of time. 

While in Cannon, drop by Cannon Beach Book Company which offers a large selection of books including a section for 

infants to teens and a section of art supplies for kids and adults. Also in town, check out Geppettos Toy Shoppe for a 

great selection of toys including beach buckets and shovels.  Family friendly dining in Cannon includes Moõs Seafood 

Restaurant at Tolvana Beach park, Fultanos Pizza and giant ice cream sundaes at the Local Grill and Scoop.  

Kids also love the Funland Arcade in nearby Seaside filled with video games, skee ball, air hockey and pinball machines.  

On the way home, stop for lunch at  Clark's Restaurant in Artic, Washington on Highway 101, and your kids will sing the 

praises of the cafe's delicious fries, burgers and famous "crater cones."  

 

Tri-Cities  

Our family traveled to the Tri -Cities for an end of the summer vacation last year and we were 

delighted with all the family fun, constant sun and activity opportunities this area offers. The 

Tri-Cities consist of the cities of Richland, Kennewick and Pasco, located in the heart of East-

ern Washington wine country, which enjoys an average of more than 300 days of sun a year.  

The Tri-Cities area offers many great family friendly activities. In downtown Richland, you can 

stay at the riverfront Red Lion where kids love the outdoor pool. From there you can walk to 

the nearby Friday Farmerõs Market, go kayaking with Columbia Kayak Adventures, rent bikes 

from Greenies and visit the CREST - Columbia River Exhibition of History, Science and Technology museum, featuring 

hands on science and history exhibits. Also within walking distance is the Atomic Ale Brew Pub and Eatery offering family -

friendly dining with incredible pizza, delicious chocolate cake and hand crafted ales brewed in house.                  

Your kids will love visiting the Country Mercantile in nearby Pasco where they can watch chocolate candy being made. 

This is a great place for your family to enjoy a delicious lunch too. Your kids will also enjoy the nearby Playground of 

Dreams in Columbia Park in Kennewick.  In addition to a huge playground, the park features a free spray park perfect for 

toddlers to tweens.  

For a truly unique view of the landscape over which the Lewis and Clark party traveled, book a hot air balloon ride for 

your family with Wine Country Balloon Tours (www.winecountryballoontour.com). The owners are very accommodating 

of kids of all ages. You can learn more about all the fun, kid friendly activities in this area offers and plan ahead for you r 

trip by visiting the the Tri -Cities Visitor and Convention Bureau website (www.visittri -cities.com).                   (Contõd on Page 5) 

(ÁÙÓÔÁÃË 2ÏÃË 

2ÉÃÈÌÁÎÄȟ 7! 
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Leavenworth  

Less than two hours from Redmond via Stevens Pass or I -90, is the charming Bavarian style 

town of Leavenworth.  Kids golfing at the 18 Hole Barvarian themed miniature golf course 

at the Icicle Junction Activities Center. Leavenworth is surrounded by òkid friendlyó trails 

including the Waterfront Park Trail just a few blocks from downtown that is suitable for a 

jogging stroller. There are several great family friendly places to stay in town including the 

Bavarian Inn (www.bavarianlodge.com) which features a year round outdoor heated 

pool and giant breakfast buffet. To stretch your family budget, consider the less expense 

lodging options of nearby Wenatchee , just 20 miles away, including the La Quinta Inn and 

Suites (www.lq.com), Holiday Inn Express (www.hiexpress.com), Coast Wenatchee Center 

Hotel (www.wenatcheecenter.com) and SpringHill Suites by Marriott (www.marriott.com), all of which feature kid -pleasing 

indoor pools.  

 

Relaxation for the Whole Family at Suncadia Resort  

Located just over an hour from Redmond via I -90, Suncadia Resort  

(www.suncadiaresort.com) offers a fitness center with a large indoor pool and two giant 

water slides, miles of trails for hiking, a gorgeous golf course and special activities for kids. 

Moms like the on -site spa and dads enjoy the flat screen TVs and Wi -Fi in all the luxurious 

rooms. This is a great place to stay with little kids as many of the rooms have full kitchens, 

making it easy to prepare a snack or meal anytime. Or treat everyone to a meal at Portals, 

the resort's fine dining restaurant. The romantic restaurant offers a wonderful date night, 

even with kids in tow, who'll enjoy ordering from their own menu that includes peanut butter smoothies and a kid -size salm-

on entree.  

On the way home, visit the nearby historic town of Roslyn, the backdrop for the TV show "Northern Exposure."  Treat your 

kids to an old -fashioned malt, garlic burgers and hand -cut fries at the 50's diner -style restaurant, Cruise In, at 702 S. 1st 

Street.  

Kathleen F. Miller is the owner of Blue Emu Communications and a Sammamish based freelance writer who contributes to many pub lica-

tions including ParentMap and Seattle Magazine.  She and her son Mychal are RTG alums.  To learn more about Kathleen and her wor k, 

visit: blueemu.com, call: 425 -836-1335 or email: kathleen@blueemu.com  

$Ï×ÎÔÏ×Î ,ÅÁÖÅÎ×ÏÒÔÈ 

3ÕÎÃÁÄÉÁ 2ÅÓÏÒÔ 

More Peaceful Travels with Toddlers                         
by Sandi Dexter 

 

TipðGive some careful thought in advance on how to keep 

your toddler occupied and content on a long car or plane tripð

and pack accordingly. 

Young children's activity levels seem to range from intense 

energy to noodle limp exhaustion. When they are exhausted, 

we know what to do with them. When they are awake, they 

want to be exploring, moving around and generally keeping 

busy. This can be a problem when your (awake) child is 

trapped in a car seat on a long trip. What can you do to provide 

your child with good memories of the trip and allow you to   

arrive in one piece? Here are some things to consider: 

Toddlers need life to be predictable. Travel is change, not 

only in their routine, but also in their environment. Bring some 

things from home to offer a little continuity for your child: the 

comfort item she uses to help fall asleep, those favorite       

pajamas, her pillow, and the favorite bedtime storybook. 

Toddlers need variety. Although they like things to be predict-

ableðthey aren't. So, you'll need some tricks up your sleeve to 

keep your child entertained and in his seat. Toddlers don't take 

long to "use up" an item, so quantity is just as important as 

quality. 

Toddlers need to stretch. Remember to stop along the way 

and let your wiggly wanderer have a break from the car seat. 

Try to remember how it felt when you went to an event that was 

utterly boring and you longed to stand up and scream, "Let me 

out of here!" Avoid this by visiting the rest stops to stretch  

your legs and get the blood flowing. It will help everyone. 

If you are visiting someone new, you can help familiarize your child 

with his new friends by showing him 

photos and telling stories about them 

on the way. 

ToolsðThe following are some tried-

and-true ideas for keeping young 

children busy in the car or in a hotel 

room. Some are drawn from Joyful 

Play with Toddlers: Recipes for Fun 

with Odds and Ends.  

Think small. Put a variety of miniature items in a bag. Lots of books 

come in small sizes for small hands now, and you can find many other 

items which have toddler appeal. A lunch box filled with small toys is 

pure delight to a toddler. Little blank books for scribbling are just the 

ticket. (Caution: make sure your child is safely past the stage of putting 

everything in the mouth.) 

Rainbow in a bag. Make finger paint. Put a cup or two of the goop in a 

zippered plastic bag. Add a few drops of two different colors of food  

coloring. Work the air out of the bag, seal it and then cover the zipper 

with duct tape. As your child manipulates the goop, the colors will move 

and merge, making a new color. I call this travel finger painting! 

(Caution: no biting the bag!) 

Story in a bag. Have a little pouch around the house? Look for small 

items to fill the bag. Pull the items out, one at a time, and tell a story 

using the items. Kids love the surprise element and you can toss every-

thing back in and do it again. Items will come out at different times and 

you can do a whole new story. Involve your child in the storytelling by 

asking what the item is as you pull it out, what the name of the character 

might be, etc.            (Contôd on Page 6) 
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* Sibling classes: The younger child must be under 12 months on 

August 31, 2011. (Born after August 31, 2010). Please contact the 

registrar if this presents a challenge for your family.  

** 2.5 hour class  

FALL 2012 -2013 CLASS SCHEDULE  

Scholastic Book Orders.  Order 

Online OR in Class. 

Scholastic Books orders are a great and inexpensive way 

to help build your childôs reading library AND to help our 

school. RTG receives a FREE book for each order 

placed. For online orders go to: 

http://pcool.scholastic.com/parentordering/login.jsp 

If youôre a returning student click on Parent enter your 
user ID and Password.  For new students, click on 

Register, create your account, then click Submit.  

CLASS ACTIVATION CODE is 

GNBT2 

Alternatively, you can order using 

the printed flyer and hand in a Club 

order form with a check.  Any 

questions, contact Mary Lech at 

m.lech@comcast.net . 

 

Do you have a background as a 

CPA, in bookkeeping or Quick-

books?  We can use your help.  

Please contact our president,   Col-

leen Pryke at                          col-
leen.pryke@live.com   

 

Have you ever 

thought about       

becoming a yoga   

instructor? Or     

having a deeper   

understanding of 

yoga benefits? 

Yoga  
ÊKids and Teens 

ÊBeginning and 

ÊAdvanced Adult 

ÊPrenatal Yoga 

 

Teacher Training 

Program begins  

September 2012 

New Student Offer 2 

weeks of  

Unlimited Yoga  

classes for just $30!  

15744 Redmond Way 
Next to Tree House, SoulFood Books and                 

Ben Franklin in Redmond Center.     

425-861-1318 

www.discoveryoga.com 

425-881-8252  

www.agaverest.com 

Agave serves contemporary Mexican food. Hand -crafted 

using fresh, natural ingredients, no preservatives, trans fats 

or lard. Sustainable seafood, free-range, hormone-free 

chicken, beef, eggs, rice & beans.  Also, most of our food is 

gluten-free. 

Free Appetizer with Purchase of 2 Lunch                            

or 2 Dinner Entrees.  

Expires 06/11/2012 

0-12 mos Wed 11:45 am - 1:45 pm  K Open  

12-24 mos Tues 9:15 am - 11:15 am  C Open  

12-24 mos Tues 11:15 am - 1:15 pm  D* Open  

12-24 mos Fri 9:15 am - 11:15 am  M Open  

12-24 mos Fri 11:15 am - 1:15 pm  N* Open  

12-36 mos Sat 10 am - 12 pm  F Open  

24-36 mos Mon 9:15 am - 11:15 am  A Open  

24-36 mos Mon 11:15 am - 1:45 pm  B** Open  

24-36 mos Wed 9:30 am - 11:30 am  G Open  

24-36 mos Thurs 9:15 am - 11:45 pm  J** Open  

24-36 mos Thur 11:45 - 1:45 pm  L* Open  

(Contôd from Page 5) 

Books. Bring your child's favorites. You can also personalize a     

special book for your child by using family photographs. Begin with a 

picture of your child as a baby and continue with more recent photos 

of herðparticularly shots of her engaged in some of her favorite   

activities. Put in photos of family members, pets, her room, or other 

favorite objects. Put the pages in plastic bags of the same size. Sew 

the pages together on the zippered side. This book will not only enter-

tain her in the car, it will ease any homesickness while you're away. 

Pack a favorite friend. Having someone familiar along for the ride 

can make all the difference in your child's experience being far from 

home. Children get a kick out of you photographing their friend at  

various photo spots on the trip and it's a great way to recall past ad-

ventures. 

Youôll find more practical tips you can use right now in Joyful Play with 

Toddlers: Recipes for Fun with Odds and Ends by Sandi Dexter. 

Copyright Parenting Press, www.ParentingPress.com, reprinted by per-

mission  
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Do your summer shopping at Amazon through 

the  Redmond Toddler Group website and gener-

ate 4-15% donated funds to our school!              

Go to our website: www.redmondtoddler.org   

Click on the Amazon ad on the bottom of the  

Homepage or Classes page.  Youôll be redirected to Amazon.com.  

Do your shopping.  Depending on whatôs purchased and volume of 

sales through our website, RTG will receive 4-15% of the amount 

spent.  Happy shopping! 

 

Lazy days of summer call for easy dinners.  

Save some money and get your Papa Murphyôs 

coupon card. 

 

Buy a Papa Murphyôs coupon card for just $5 and RTG   

receives $4 for each card sold.  

Our school raises much needed 

funds and you can enjoy an easy 

meal for a great deal!  Cards are 

available in class now!   

End of the year RTG Party!  June 20, 2012  

10-12pm Redmond Community Center 

Featuring Teacher Miss Allison from 

Studio 3 Musicõs Kindermusik       

Program 

Bring a basket lunch, a blanket and enjoy 

the show!  

òMy kids love music because of how amazing 

and fun she is!ó Joy Randall 

ò�5�D�F�H���7�R���1�R�Z�K�H�U�H�µ���)�L�O�P���6�F�U�H�H�Q�L�Q�J����May 17, 2012 at 6:30pm.              

Meadowbrook Church.  Panel discussion to follow film. $10 advance tickets; $15 @ door.              

http://rtnredmondtoddlerwa.eventbrite.com/  

A concerned mother turned filmmaker aims her camera at the high -stakes, high -pressure culture 

that has invaded our schools and our children's lives.  

Race to Nowhere points to the silent epidemic in our schools: cheating has become commonplace; 

students are disengaged; stress -related illness and depression are rampant; and many young 

people arrive at college and the workplace unprepared and uninspired . 

Race to Nowhere is a call to action for families, educators, and policy makers to challenge current 

assumptions on how to best prepare the youth of America to become healthy, bright, contributing 

and leading citizens.  


